
 

 

 

Taylor Borough Reconvened Council Meeting 

April 15, 2021 

Reconvened from April 14, 2021 

 
The Taylor Borough Council held a special reconvened meeting on 
Thursday, April 15, 2021 at 7:00 P.M., via Teleconference due to State of 
Emergency – COVID-19.  
 
On Roll Call: Councilman Naro, No; Councilman DeAngelo, Yes; 
Councilman Fallon, Yes; Councilman Tigue, Yes; Councilman Digwood, 
Yes; Councilman McKeel, Yes; President Mickavicz, Yes; Mayor Praschak, 
No.   
 
This meeting is reconvened and is a continuation from April 14, 2021 
Regular Monthly Council Meeting. The updated Agenda was posted on the 
website along with the three lowest bids for the construction of the new 
basketball court at the Taylor Community Center which was tabled until 
tonight’s meeting. 
 
Next, President Mickavicz entertained a motion to award a bid to the lowest 
responsible bidder for the construction of the new basketball court at the 
Taylor Community Center.  The following bids were received:  Champion 
Builders - $116,550.00, D & M Construction - $135,000.00, and Spotts 
Brothers - $138,900.00.  A motion to accept the lowest qualified bid of 
Champion Builders from Kingston at $116,550.00 by Councilman McKeel 
and seconded by Councilman DeAngelo.  A roll call was conducted -  
Councilman DeAngelo, Yes; Councilman Fallon, Yes; Councilman Tigue, 
Yes; Councilman Digwood, Yes; Councilman McKeel, Yes; President 
Mickavicz, Yes.  The motion passed.  
 
Next, President Mickavicz asked if there were any other questions or 
concerns.  None noted. 
 
Lastly, President Mickavicz declared the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
__________________________   ____________________________ 
Kenneth F. Mickavicz, President                         Kristi A. Evans, Borough Secretary  


